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Partnering with God to see lives change,  
one relationship at a time. 

 

mailto:info@wabashfriends.org


Welcome to Wabash Friends Church. We’re glad you’re here!  Our purpose is             
partnering with God to see lives change, one relationship at a time. We are God’s 
family. We are in process. We reach out in relationship. We care for our community. 
We have a heart for the nations. 

THIS WEEK AT FRIENDS CHURCH 

8 / 29 / 2 0 2 1 

W E L C O M E 

SUNDAY WORSHIP SERVICES // 8:30 & 10:45 AM 
SUNDAY SCHOOL // 9:45 AM 

SUNDAY 
 

6:30 PM—Roots Youth 
Group 

Roots Youth Room 

TUESDAY 
5:30 PM—Prayer Meeting 

South Entrance 

FRIDAY 
Church office closed due 
to Labor Day weekend. 

Wabash Friends is hosting a Face Painting 
Station at the Founders Day Festival on 
September 18th.  We are looking for                
volunteers to work one hour increments 
at the station for the day.  Please sign up 
in the Ministry Binders or on the                      
information table by the coffee bar if 
you’d like to volunteer your time.  Thank 
you in advance! 

 
Face Painting 

Volunteers Needed 
 

 

N U M B E R S  L A S T  S U N D A Y  

General Giving (Last 2 weeks) $42,060 

YTD Income Less Exp. (Last 2 weeks) $44,487 

Total Worship Service Attendance: 386 
1st: 159, 2nd: 158, Kids: 69, SS: 155 

Prayer Meeting 
 

There will be a time of prayer regarding the 
future of the sanctuary renovation on            
Tuesday evenings from 5:30-6:30 PM. The 
purpose of the prayer meeting is to seek 
further clarity from God’s Spirit for us as we 
move forward. These meetings will continue 
on Tuesdays until those meeting feel           
released from the need to do so. Please 
come out and spend some time praying with 
and for our church family. 

Coffee  Volunteers Needed 
We are in need of a few volunteers for 
the Sunday Morning Coffee ministry!  We need 
volunteers for the 3rd and 4th Sundays. We have 
also started coffee for 1st Service and need 
volunteers! If you are interested, please          
contact Andy Stout (andy@wabashfriends.org). 

Fair Food Booth 
This year, the Fair Food Both brought in a 
net income of $11,000.  This is to be           
compared to $11,604 net income from 2019 
totals.  This is great considering the lessor 
number of open hours at the fair this year 
as well as the increased number of food 
vendors compared to years past.  Great job 
everyone! 

SCRIP Cards Available For Purchase 
 

Our Scrip program is fully operational.  Kim 
Bishop is now seeking volunteers to help 
with the sale of SCRIP cards each Sunday 
morning.  All you will have to do is be        
available at the SCRIP table to take the 
orders for the cards or help with the           
purchase that is being made that day.  Let 
Kim know which Sundays you can help by 
talking to her today or call, 260-571-3764. 
 

The table will be open for purchases after 
the first service, before Sunday School, and 
before the second service starts.  When 
there is no one at the table, and if you want 
to place an order to pick up later, fill out the 
order form and put in the designated box. 
 

Support the church mission work by           
purchasing gift cards that you can use for 
yourself or as gifts for others.  Plan ahead 
for your next shopping trip by purchasing 
cards you can use while shopping.  With 
every card you purchase, a certain                   
percentage is given back to the church.  This 
than helps further the Mission work of the 
church.   
 

List of cards are available at the SCRIP    
table.  If we do not have what you need, we 
can order.  We just ask that you fill out the 
order sheet that is available.  Be sure to plan 
now how your shopping can expand our 
Mission ventures of the church. 
 

Also note that you can register your Kroger 
reward card to Scrip.  Each time you make a 
purchase at Kroger stores, the church will 
get credit for that purchase.  Instructions 
how to do that are at the Scrip table.  Be 
sure to pick up the instructions and register 
your card before you do your next grocery 
shopping. 

 

Kids Corner 
Register your child for Sunday School at 
the Family Center check-in desk on the 
North side of the building. Questions?  
Want to volunteer?   Email Savannah 
Eaton at  kids@wabashfriends.org. 

NEWS & INFO 

Bridge has gotten off to a great start! We 
have had two Bridge nights in August and 
they have both been a great opportunity 
to meet new friends and learn more about 
Jesus together.  
If you are in grade 5-8, we would love to 
see you at our next Bridge September 8th 
from  6:30-8pm! 

 

 

This past Sunday we had an opportunity 
to celebrate an awesome summer! At 
Quaker Haven, we had 87 kids and 4 
adults go as campers, 4 adults as                   
counselors, 2 adults play in the band at 
different times, and 3 kids/adults on staff! 
This was just Quaker Haven. We also had 
volunteers go to Joni and Friends, and 
Dads and sons/daughters that have gone 
and are still going to Dad Camp! All           
together, there were a lot of kids and 
adults this summer that had an opportuni-
ty to step away and to  encounter Christ in 
a new way. I am excited to see how God 
uses this summer as a way to encourage 
everyone who encountered Him to change 
their schools, their workplaces, their 
homes, and this Church. I encourage           
everyone to find someone that went to 
one of these events (or other events) and 
ask them what they learned, or what their 
favorite part was. Let's continue to invest 
in them, and encourage them to fulfill the 
call God has put on their lives! 
 

Youth Group tonight (29th) from 6:30 to 8. 
There will be no youth group on Sept 5th 
because of the holiday weekend. 


